
Argyll & Bute Outdoor & Woodland Learning Group

Meeting
16th June 2014
The George Hotel, Inveraray, Argyll 
5.45 pm
Minutes

Present:   Anne Paterson, Linda Leyland, Morag Duff, Aileen Watkins, Sue Armour, Ross Preston, Elaine Jamieson, Joyce Hawkins, Fiona Hamilton

Apologies:  Janey Steele, Julie Watson

1. Minutes of previous meeting (North & West Argyll FEI group) & matters arising:     Joyce fed back to the group that she had presented at a Pedagoo conference on the Wolf Brother resource.  She will be running a joint project with   Grantully school.   proposed by Joyce seconded Linda
2. Outdoor Learning Consultation (Aileen)    Feedback from schools has been summarised and collated.  60% feedback.  A high number of requests was for ideas for activities.  OWLS plan to have a central source where ideas will be held from all agencies, making it easy to access. There’s clearly a desire in schools to embrace outdoor learning.  The findings will help us as a group be more targeted in what we can offer.    Aileen will spend her remaining day drawing up a list of possible projects based on the feedback.  All the information that has previously been uploaded to FEI website has been lost.  Elaine will speak to Bonnie about getting funding for another day to allow Aileen to re-upload, since our group didn’t apply for the grant offered last time for groups to get their sites updated.  Aileen will email out the list of project ideas before the next meeting.
3. Tenth Anniversary/FEI Networking Event, Benmore (Aileen)    FEI have agreed to run the West FEI networking event – Stramash have won the contract to coordinate.  This year it will be branded OWLS.  It will be two day event.  There will be no option for attending one day only.  Aileen will feed back to Bonnie that the group felt it would be better to allow one day only attendance because of supply difficulties.  £60 cost for two days.  Registration.  Half hour slot (11 – 11.30 am) for our Cluster to present on our work over the past 10 years & space for displays.  It was suggested an introduction by Anne, with 5 minute slots for the various projects delivered finishing with Ross and Brian Marsden on WoodWords.  

4. Funding/ OWLS grant application   Grant application form had been sent out by Bonnie.  Based on feedback from Stramash we could apply to have local events in different environments – beach/ field/ farming, or a Partnership event with the aim of attracting other partner organisations such as GRAB, Crofting Connections. rather than aimed at schools.  Elaine will also apply for the administration grant and find out if the partnership fund is still available which might be used to fund the potential projects identified by Stramash.

5. WoodWord Project update (Ross)    Originally a twelve week project, money has come from A&B council to extend it for two further weeks because it is working so well.  Last session next week, with four being presented with John Muir Award.  Now there is pressure from other areas asking what can be done for them, for mental health issues.  This may be a possibility for a future funding.  Ross will be leading a workshop & presentation at the FEI network even

6. FS training opportunities update (Ross)   Two level 3 courses were planned, including one in Helensburgh which fell through because of lack of interest.  Level 3 will be 4th Aug at Dunbeag as a block, with practical weekend.  Four definite bookings.  There had been a lot of interest but asking if there was any funding.  It was agreed to try for more funding for training because our recent research shows there is a need.  Anne will email schools out with details of Ross’s training course.  £690 for Level 3, £410 for Level 2.

Date of Next Meeting:   Tuesday, 26th August  4.30 pm   Inveraray Conference Centre
